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Why We Are Here: The proposed widening project is needed to improve current and future traffic flow and 
congestion for cars and trucks due to the number of turning movements into commercial properties, and to reduce 
the frequency and severity of crashes on this segment of SR 30/SR 90/US 280. 
 
Project Description: This project proposes to widen approximately 0.25 mile of SR 30/90/US 280 in the City of 
Cordele in Crisp County. The project would begin at the 1-75 northbound entrance ramps tying into the existing 
four-lane facility and would extend eastward to approximately 500 feet east of the intersection of SR 30/90/US 
280 and Midway Road. SR 30 will be widened to provide two 12 ft. through lanes eastbound and two 12 ft. 
through lanes westbound with a 14 ft. flush median and 16 ft. urban shoulders. The proposed project includes 
adjoining side road Arc Way approximately 1000 ft. to its terminus as well as approximately 200 ft. to the North 
and South along Midway Road. The proposed project is expected to remain within the existing 140ft. ROW; 
however, additional ROW may be required at the intersection of SR 30 and Midway Road to accommodate miters 
and the right-turn auxiliary lanes. 
 

Project Location Map: 
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Comment Card 

Please print responses. 

Name                             

Address               

               

               

Do you support the project and the detour as presented? (check your response)   

□ For           □ Against           □ Conditional           □ Uncommitted 

General Comments             

               

               

               

               

         

How did you hear about this Open House? (check) □ Newspaper □ Signs □ GDOT Website □ Radio  

 □ Word of Mouth □ Social Media □ Other       

Was the location of the Open House convenient for you to attend? □ Yes  □ No 

If no, please suggest a general location that is more convenient to your community. 

              

Was the time of the meeting convenient for you to attend? □ Yes □ No  

If no, please suggest a time frame that is more convenient for you.       

Were your questions answered by GDOT personnel? □ Yes □ No 

Do you understand the project after attending this meeting? □ Yes □ No  

Please share your suggestions on improving the ways GDOT conducts Open Houses: 

    

    

    

    

     

Mail to: 
Ms. Hiral Patel, P.E., State Environmental Administrator 

Georgia Department of Transportation 
600 West Peachtree Street, NW – 16th Floor 

Atlanta, Georgia 30308 


	Please print responses.

